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WANTED  
Beef cattle producers to help direct the Research, Development and Adoption 

agenda in northern Australia 
 

R&D committee positions available in Queensland NABRC Regions  

 

The North Australia Beef Research Council Inc. (NABRC) is an independent, Incorporated 

Association established in 1992 to provide recommendations on Research, Development & 

Adoption (RD&A) priorities and planning for grass-fed beef producers throughout northern 

Australia. Similar organisations now operate in southern and western Australia.  
 

NABRC is committed to building industry and organisational capability and is seeking 

Expressions of Interest for: 

Producer committee members (several positions) across the six Queensland 

Regional Beef Research Committees (RBRCs) 
 

Working closely with their respective Regional Committee Chair, producer committee 

members provide the critical link between RD&A providers and the needs of grass-fed beef 

producers. 
 

Positions are open to grass-fed beef producers who reside in the region for which they are 

applying.  Selection will be based on the following criteria: 

1. Demonstrated commercial beef experience; 

2. Strong interest in beef production RD&A; 

3. Detailed knowledge of beef cattle production in their region; 

4. Capability and a willingness to take a leadership role to collate RD&A priorities on 

behalf of their region and act as industry and community advocates on grass-fed beef 

RD&A issues; and 

5. Capacity to attend two face-to-face meetings in the region a year.   

NB:  Producer RBRC committee members receive a daily sitting fee to attend 

meetings plus reimbursement of travel and accommodation/meals. 

 

For more information about NABRC, please visit www.nabrc.com.au or call Lee Fitzpatrick, 

NABRC Chairman on 0408 622759, or Janine King, NABRC Secretariat on 0419 735542.   

 

To express interest, please email a brief resumé and a statement addressing the five selection 

criteria listed above to janineking@iinet.net.au by 5pm Thursday 20 December 2018.  
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